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The school menu will be MENU 1 .  The 
menus are shown in full later in this 
newsletter.

SCHOOL MEALS MENU

CAREERS INTERVIEWS

The schedule and location for careers interviews will begin again on 

Monday 9 September and will be shown in the Staff Bulletin.  

Individual students will also be contacted by email.  Please check 

your email to see if you have an interview.

The Student Reception schedule will begin again in the week of         
9 ï13 September .  It will be shown in the Staff Bulletin.

STUDENT RECEPTION

No Drop It & Read This Week

No Drop It & Read This Week

DROP IT AND READ YRS 7 - 9

All the staff of William Brookes School wish you a fun and relaxing 
summer break.
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DofE NEWS

Message for (new) Year 10 participants

All Registration forms need to be signed and returned with the fee paid, by Monday 15 th July, if you wish 
to register to start your Bronze Award.  Late forms will not be accepted.  Any questions please speak to 
Miss McCombie or Miss Aston.

Bronze Qualifying Expedition

Over the last 2 weekends 27 participants have successfully completed the Expedition section of their 
Bronze Duke of Edinburghôs Award.  Participants walked for 6 hours a day, using a map to navigate their 
planned route.  They carried everything they needed to be self - sufficient for 2 days and 1 night.  They 
camped overnight, cooking their own substantial meals in the evening.  Lots of pasta, rice, steak and 
bacon was cooked and enjoyed !

In order to complete the expedition successfully they had to show that they could work as a team to 
complete their aim.  All the teams had chosen different aims: one team were learning some Gaelic words 
to describe the countryside they were journeying through.  Another team chose to compose a song 
describing their expedition experience and performed it to the assessor at the end of their expedition.  
Other teams chose to do a survey of the animals they saw on their journey.
All the participants did really well, not complaining about the hot weather, and managing to defend their 
lunch from a greedy sheep at Pole Cottage !

Five of the participants have now completed all 4 sections of their Bronze Award ïwell done!
The other 22 participants now have to finish off their volunteering, physical and skills sections in order to 
achieve their Bronze Award, by uploading their assessor reports to their eDofE accounts.  If this is a 
problem for anyone then they needs to speak to Miss McCombie or Miss Aston asap.
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STORY HEADER

Right click and select Ą Change Pictureé to 

add any posters sent in for the newsletter
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